
 

 
 

 

Memo 
 
Date: April 16, 2025 
 
To:  Priests, deacons, brothers, sisters, chancery, parishes and schools’ 
  staff  
 

From:  Maureen Smith, director, Office of Communications 

 

Re:   Archbishop Hartmayer extends Passover greetings to Atlanta’s  
   Jewish community 
 
 

           
In an April 10 letter, Archbishop Gregory Hartmayer, OFM Conv., extended 
Passover greetings to the Jewish community in Atlanta. 
 
You can read the letter on The Georgia Bulletin's website. 
 
 
 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgeorgiabulletin.org%2Fnews%2F2025%2F04%2Farchbishop-hartmayer-extends-passover-greetings-to-atlantas-jewish-community%2F&data=05%7C02%7C%7Cbb119a051db94bcb87db08dd7d124b2b%7Cf11e86a55b3c46ac8964e581b7a78789%7C0%7C0%7C638804239738401974%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Zbo6%2B8zYCws1d0FqwPTB3tR5VNDDzatF0L85h2TXEY4%3D&reserved=0

